
From: Alan Fox
To: Planning Clerk; Wilson, Mike; Bohn, Rex; Sundberg, Ryan; Bass, Virginia; mwheetley@ci.fortuna.ca.us
Subject: Fwd: My Inputs to the CCLUO Meeting June 13
Date: Saturday, June 10, 2017 1:18:18 PM
Attachments: letterJohnFord170610.pdf

Dear Supervisors, Planning Commissioners, and City Manager Wheetley:
Please see attached my message to John Ford sent earlier this morning regarding my inputs for
the CCLUO Meeting June 13.

Thank you.
Respectfully,
Alan Fox
549 Maya Lane
Fortuna, CA 95540

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Alan Fox <alanfox331@gmail.com>
Date: Sat, Jun 10, 2017 at 10:20 AM
Subject: My Inputs to the CCLUO Meeting June 13
To: jford@co.humboldt.ca.us
Cc: efennell@co.humboldt.ca.us

Dear Director Ford:
Please see my attached comments specific to this meeting.

Thank you.
Alan

Alan Fox
549 Maya Ln.
Fortuna, CA 95540

-- 
Alan Fox

-- 
Alan Fox
Director
Fox Weather, LLC
726 13th Street, Suite A
Fortuna, CA 95540
Office  707 725-8013
Mobile 805 469-1368
Fax     707 725-9380
Email: alan@foxweather.com
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June 10, 2017 


549 Maya Lane 
Fortuna, CA 95540 
 
John Ford, Director 
Planning and Building Department 
County of Humboldt 
3015 H Street 
Eureka, CA 95501 
 
RE:  CCLUO Review Meeting on June 13th  
 


Dear Director Ford: 


I live in Fortuna within the area addressed by the Nelson Hillside Association (NHA). 


I have written letters previously to Supervisor Fennell, and to Steve Lazar regarding the 
proposed cannibus sites: 12157, 12158, and 12160. 


With regard to this particular meeting, I have the following inputs. 


I personally call for you to direct staff to create Exclusion Zones, that prohibit any form of 
Commercial Cannabis Operation.  An Exclusion Zone would be defined as: 


1. All areas within 1,000’ of a City Limit boundary;  
2. All areas within a City Sphere of Influence (SOI); 


 
3. All established rural neighborhoods, not covered by the above, and 


 
4. Any development outside the Exclusion Zone have a mandatory 500’ setback from any 


residential home.   This protects the perimeter of the residents within the Exclusion Zone. 


These are the setbacks that Bill Thorington of the NHA suggested.  I echo his suggestions here, 
with the comment that I believe them to be quite generous.  I prefer, and have previously 
requested much larger size for the Exclusion Zones. 


 The annexation process of the Nelson Lane County lands has already begun in Fortuna. 
Residents have voted 100% for annexation and a request to the Fortuna City Council is currently 
under review.  We await a resolution to formally begin the process. 


 I call on you to adopt the concept of an Exclusion Zone around citys and their SOI’s.  While we 
need to locate new cannabis grows and relocate some remote cannabis operations in closer, for 







reasons that I support, they do not belong in the middle of established neighborhoods filled with 
families, children and pets. 


 Sincerely, 


 


Alan Fox 
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